
South Perth and 
Manning Library closed  
12-17 June 2017
The City's libraries will be transitioning to a new 
Library Management System. The new software 
aims to deliver an improved user experience as 
well as enabling library staff to deliver an optimised 
service. To facilitate a smooth changeover and allow 
adequate staff training, South Perth and Manning 
libraries will be closed from Monday 12 June to 
Saturday 17 June 2017, with limited services from 
Thursday 8 June. Both libraries will reopen on 
Monday 19 June. For more information,  
please visit the City's website.

Get the facts and  
have your say on the 
proposed Westralian 
Centre concept 
There is still time to provide feedback on the 
Council's proposed Westralian Centre concept, 
to be  located west of Coode Street Jetty in South 
Perth. To view the proposed concept, FAQs and 
to complete the questionnaire, visit yoursay.
southperth.wa.gov.au. Feedback closes 5pm, 
Friday 2 June 2017. Findings will be presented to 
Council as part of the decision making process.

Town Planning Scheme 
No. 6 Amendment No. 
55 out for comment
The City invites comment on a standard 
amendment for the purpose of making a minor 
change to clause 5.4(10) of the Town Planning 
Scheme No. 6, relating to two commercial sites at 
the Manning Community Centre. The purpose of 
the amendment is to allow balcony balustrades 
and canopies to extend beyond the defined three-
dimensional building envelope for each site, in 
addition to awnings which are already permitted. 
To view the relevant documents and to make a 
comment online, visit yoursay.southperth.wa. 
gov.au. Feedback closes 7 July 2017.

Construction and 
maintenance works
Weekly updates relating to traffic and parking 
management in the City including the  
South Perth Station Precinct are available at  
southperth.wa.gov.au/roadworks. 
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A report outlining the key findings of the 
City's Place + Design: South Perth Station 
Precinct study has been finalised following an 
intensive period of investigations, research and 
community and stakeholder consultation.

Have Your Say
The City is seeking feedback on the report, the 
workshops and the Planning Design Forum held 
in February and March 2017, to help improve 

future community engagement processes 
and to guide the City in the planning for the 
South Perth Station Precinct and surrounding 
area. There will be further opportunities for 
engagement as the City progresses with the 
implementation of the recommended actions. 
To view the report and complete the survey, visit 
yoursay.southperth.wa.gov.au. Feedback closes 
4pm, Friday 9 June 2017.

Place + Design report finalised  
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Discover South Perth

High Tea and Entertainment  
with Brett Nosworthy
2-4pm | Thursday 15 June 2017
Manning Senior Citizens Centre 
3 Downey Drive, Manning
$5, phone 9450 6273 to book

Comedy Special feat. Matt Storer
7-8.30pm | Thursday 15 June 2017
Perth Zoo Japanese Gardens  
20 Labouchere Rd, South Perth 
Free, bookings essential

Words with Wine:  
Ways of Being Here
6.30-7.30pm | Wednesday 7 & 14 June 2017
South Perth and Manning Library 
FREE, bookings essential

Disability Employment  
Business Sundowner 
5.30-7pm | Wednesday 14 June 2017
South Perth Community Hall 
Cnr Sandgate St and South Tce, South Perth 
FREE, bookings essential

Visit the Discover section on the City's website to see all upcoming events or to register.
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